Monday 11th March 2024
[bookmark: _Hlk159657400]Dear Parent/Students,

This is a letter to make you aware of the upcoming show dates and rehearsal for our ‘Intermediate & Senior Acting Showcase’ which will be performed in our theatre. Please find below the dates for the shows and dress rehearsal.

Show Dates:   
•	Friday 24th May 2024 – 7:00pm
•	Saturday 25th May 2024 – 7:00pm
Dress Rehearsal:
•	Thursday 23rd May 2024 – 5:00pm – 8:00pm (£5)

All students will be required to be at NAPA ONE HOUR before the performance.
All students will be required to wear ALL BLACK clothing and shoes.

Tickets will soon be available online at Northern Academy of Performing Arts event tickets from Ticket Source (napatickets.co.uk). Tickets will also be available at NAPA’s reception downstairs. Ticket information will be announced as they go on sale.

Any questions or problems feel free to contact me using the details below.
Many Thanks, 

Sam Robinson
(Student Teacher)
sam.robinson@northernacademy.org.uk
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